This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas.

Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask

280

FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-8946

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WASHINGTON, D.C., July 26, 1971 --U.S. Senator Bob Dole met with Chris Schmidt, Vice-President of the Kansas FFA Association, recently to discuss changes taking place in the nation's vocational agriculture and FFA programs. The meeting was part of an effort by FFA members and leaders fo vocational agriculture to visit with national leaders about changes that have taken place in the vocational agriculture program in recent years.

Chris is the son of Mr. and Mrs. LeRoy Schmidt of Oberline